From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)

To: BOS-Supervisors

Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: File No. 200800 3516 and 3526 Folsom Street
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 1:32:04 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Wendy Cowles <wacowles@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:09 PM

To: Ronen, Hillary <hillary.ronen@sfgov.org>

Cc: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Kathy Angus <kathyangus@gmail.com>
Subject: File No. 200800 3516 and 3526 Folsom Street

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Ronen and Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors,
| am aresident of 89 Banks Street, one block away from the proposed new homes at 3516 and 3526 Folsom Street.

The homes are proposed on currently undevel oped sites that would require construction of an extension of Folsom
Street into land that is currently undevel oped. My understanding is that this Folsom Street right of way includes a
significant 26" diameter underground PG& E gas pipeline - the same type of pipeline that catastrophically exploded
in San Bruno.

For the safety of our neighborhood, | urge you to deny the Revised Final Mitigated Negative Declaration for this
project, and require a full Environmental Impact Report. The EIR should require comprehensive review of the
situation by an independent and qualified expert, and address requirements for a site-specific emergency access and
evaluation plan.

Respectfully,

Wendy Cowles

89 Banks Street

San Francisco, CA 94110



From: Board of Supervisors. (BOS)

To: BOS-Supervisors

Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: File No. 200800 3516 and 3526 Folsom Street
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 1:31:44 PM

From: Wendy Cowles <wacowles@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 9:57 PM

To: Hillaryronen@sfgov.org

Cc: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Kathy Angus
<kathyangus@gmail.com>

Subject: File No. 200800 3516 and 3526 Folsom Street

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Supervisor Ronen and Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors,

| am a resident of 89 Banks Street, one block away from the proposed new homes at 3516 and 3526
Folsom Street.

The homes are proposed on currently undeveloped sites that would require construction of an
extension of Folsom Street into land that is currently undeveloped. My understanding is that this
Folsom Street right of way includes a significant 26” diameter underground PG&E gas pipeline - the
same type of pipeline that catastrophically exploded in San Bruno.

For the safety of our neighborhood, | urge you to deny the Revised Final Mitigated Negative
Declaration for this project, and require a full Environmental Impact Report. The EIR should require
comprehensive review of the situation by an independent and qualified expert, and address
requirements for a site-specific emergency access and evaluation plan.

Respectfully,

Wendy Cowles

89 Banks Street

San Francisco, CA 94110



